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Guest Fee Reminder 
All members are 
reminded that the 
$10.00 guest fee 
applies to the Outdoor 
Range and Outdoor 
practice targets as 
well as the Indoor 
Range. If you bring 
guest, please sign 
them in and pay in the 
guest fee box located 
in the Indoor Range 

 

 

 

Note from the Editor. 

 
 
Just a reminder of the broadhead rules at the club. there are NO broadheads allowed on the 
inside range.  
Outside, broadheads are ONLY to be shot into the sand pits. We have some older inserts left at 
the pits if you want to test your broadheads on them. You can also bring your own block target to 
shoot while using the sand pits.  
On the hunter course NO broadheads are allowed to be shot into the practice animals.  
Be Safe and have fun at the club. Ron Hemmelgarn 
 
We are planning to build several more cement base field targets on August 27&28. We need 6 to 
8 workers to help run the post hole digger and mix concrete. 
PLEASE email a Range Capt. if you plan to help so we can plan accordingly. 
 
Range Capt.: John Kufer 
Phone: (630) 346-7246 
kish.archer@gmail.com 
 
Range Capt.: Randy Rutledge 
Phone: (630) 308-1752 
zonearrow@gmail.com 

Reminder:  No smoking inside the club house and indoor 
range. This includes E-cigs and Vaping. 

Introduction 
Grab your gear and come out to the club for some practice to insure you are 

ready for your next shot of the lifetime.   

Share your sport and invite a new shooter or experienced shooter to 

accompany you. 

Do you remember who introduced you to the sport of archery?  Maybe you 

could be that person for your new shooting partner. 

Club Meetings 
The Meetings are held the first Thursday of the month 7pm, at the club house.  
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Club I.D. 

Remember to display 
your club I.D. card on 
your quiver or bow 
case. If you don’t 
know someone, ask 
them to see their card. 
This is a way to meet 
members you don’t 
know or haven’t met. 
This could become 
your next shooting or 
hunting partner. 

Remember, this is 
your club, and you 
have a right to card 
someone you don’t 
know. 

 

NOTICE!  

Broadhead arrows are 
allowed only in the 
sandpits!  

No broadhead arrows 
are allowed in the 
indoor range. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club logo Decals, Hats, and T-shirts 
 

Clayton will be running our club merchandise. 
Questions email  cpconn11@gmail.com or on his cell at 847-264-0615.  
 
The size charts and colors are presented on pages 2-4 in the order 
form.  Order forms will be at the club and at the bottom of this 

newsletter.  They can be turned into any board member or 

left at the club in the White drop-box.  
 

 
 

Chance for work Hours 
 

Please log any work hours on the clipboard, inside the club house, so we can 

keep your work hours up to date.  It’s your responsibility to get approval from a 

board member prior to performing the work and to write your hours down.  All 

members with working memberships must have their hours completed 

between January 1st and December 31st of each calendar year. 

• Club house floor need resurfacing. 

• Fireplace Chimney needs brick work. 

• 3d setup and kitchen help needed for upcoming shoots. 

Contact Tony or Josh for more info. 

• Before doing work, contact any board member or the range captains: 

Range Captain – Randy Rutledge – (630) 308-1752 - zonearrow@gmail.com  
Range Captain – John kufer – (630) 346-7246   jkufer@sbcglobal.net  
Kitchen chair - Tony Skiroock (847)-343-3336  anthonyskiroock@gmail.com 
3D chair – Josh Lepage (630)-404-9499 jocelepage@gmail.com 
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Kishwaukee Archers, P.O. Box 

495, Sycamore, IL. 60178 

www.kishwaukeearchers.org   

Clubhouse phone: 

815.899.6699 

 
 

Classifieds 
Got something for sale?  Feature it in this space.  Provide a brief description, a 

price, and your contact information. 

Mathew’s 30” Hallon, 6”, 28” draw and 50 to 60 lbs. 

Black Gold 5 pin site 

Mathew’s stabilizer 

Bow String, First String (less than 100 arrows) 

Fuse Quiver 

$500 

Phil Thomas 

847-612-8976 

pjhunts4877@yahoo.com

 



Old Business / New Business / Meeting notes. 
 

Old Business:   

• Insurance was paid in full. 

• Looking into new door lock.  This one is having issues. 

• Work party July 23rd at 9am. 

• Josh needs help for 3d shoot. 

• Randy to borrow the Dino 3d for the DuPage County fair. 

 
New Business: 

• Denny investigated replacing the club house door lock.  Estimate about $1000 

• Work party was canceled and rescheduled for Aug 27, 28th 

• Practice targets need work on the 20,30,40 yd.   Sand pits need weeding. 

• Club picnic/founders shoot will be held on September 17th at 10am 

• Talk of pay to shoot Elk target. 

• Need Tree by neighbor cut.  Randy looking into it. 

• Thanks to the American Legion post #690 for a new Flag. 

• Field league finished with 31 shooters.  Fun was had by all. 

Pictures!!  

 (Send in a picture of your buck or doe you shot this year, or any year and 
we’ll put it in the newsletter!  Tell us about the deer; where you shot it; 
how it scored; etc.  You can also send in other archery related pictures as 
well.) 

 

Field league is finnished for this year.  Congrats to the winners.  Matt 1st Josh 2nd 

and Lonny 3rd. 

 



 

 

There was a shoot off for 2nd. 

 
 

We also brought out the iron turkey!!  A couple of those broken ones are mine. 

 
 

 

 

 

 



The M.A.C was held last weekend.   Congrats to all the KAI winners!!! 

Here is some pictures from the event. 

Day 1. 

 

Congrats to Michelle on here 1st place win! 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Day 2. 

Congrats to the 2nd day winners!! 

Matt got 3rd, Phil got 2nd and Wes got 1st!! 

 

League nights: 
 
 

• Monday Kingston archers 3 to 5pm 

• Tuesday JOAD 

• 3D shoot schedule is attached below. 



 



 



 



 



 


